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Dr. Shoeb Reaz Alam was born into a respectable Muslim 
family in Dhaka. 

Belonging to the 17th BCS batch, Dr. Alam started his 
career with the Bangladesh Police in 1998 as Assistant 
Superintendent of Police. He was promoted to the rank of 
Superintendent of Police in 2005 and subsequently to the 
rank of Additional Deputy Inspector General of Police in 
2016. 

In his distinguished career, Dr. Alam served in various 
capacities in Mymensingh, Meherpur and Borguna and 
subsequently held senior positions at the Special Branch, 
DMP and the Police Headquarters. Presently, he is serving 
as Additional DIG (Development Revenue-1) at the Police 
Headquarters looking after civil construction works of the 
Bangladesh Police all across the country. The scope and 
outlay of the works have expanded significantly during his 
time. He also pioneered digitalization of monitoring and 
supervision of the construction works.

Dr. Alam holds a PhD in Civil Engineering from Lamar 
University, Texas, USA. He did his post-graduation from the 
same university. He obtained his bachelor’s degree in Civil 

Engineering from the Bangladesh University of Engineering 
and Technology (BUET).

Dr. Alam is a part time faculty in the Department of Civil 
and Environmental Engineering, North South University, 
since September 2013. He has published widely in various 
international and national peer reviewed journals and 
featured in conference proceedings.

A sports enthusiast and organizer, Dr. Alam is currently 
the Joint Secretary of Bangladesh Chess Federation. In 
2019, as the team captain, he led the Police Chess Club to 
championship in the Premier Division Chess League.
Known for his organizational skills, Dr. Alam was the 
president of 17th BCS All Cadre Forum for consecutive three 
terms from 2014 to 2020.

Dr. Alam is actively involved in welfare activities of the 
Bangladesh Police. He played a key role in establishment of 
the Community Bank Bangladesh Limited.

Dr. Alam is an avid reader and takes particular interest in 
world history and issues related to global macro economic 
developments and climate change.

He is married to Mrs. Anindita Rahman, Barrister-at-
Law from Lincoln’s Inn, UK. Their two sons, in teens, are 
pursuing their studies.
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